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BY E-MAIL 
June 22, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Mark Rodger 
Counsel 
Borden Ladner Gervais 
40 King Street West, Suite 4100 
Toronto,Ontario  
M5H 3Y4     
 
Dear Mr. Rodger: 
 
Re:   Applications from 1798594 Ontario Inc., Toronto Hydro Energy Services 

Inc. and Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 Board File Numbers EB-2009-0180 to EB-2009-0183 inclusive. 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) acknowledges receipt on June 15, 2009 of your 
applications.   
 
The Board has assigned the following File Numbers to these matters: 
 

EB-2009-0180 – 1798594 Ontario Inc.– Application for an Electricity Distribution 
Licence and a request to cancel this licence effective on the date of the 
amalgamation;  
 
EB-2009-0181 – Toronto Hydro Energy Services Inc. – Application for an order 
granting leave to Toronto Hydro Energy Services Inc. to sell its streetlighting 
assets to 1798594 Ontario Inc. (section 86(1)(a) of the Act).   
 
EB-2009-0182 – Toronto Hydro Energy Services Inc. – Application for an order 
granting leave to Toronto Hydro Energy Services Inc. to sell its streetlighting 
assets to 1798594 Ontario Inc. (section 86(1)(b) of the Act).   
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EB-2009-0183 – Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited - Application for an order 
granting leave to amalgamate with 1798594 Ontario Inc. and a request to cancel 
its distribution licence and the issuance of a new distribution licence to the 
amalgamated corporation, effective on the date of the amalgamation. 

 
Please refer to these File Numbers in all future correspondence to the Board regarding 
these matters.  All information related to these matters that are to be included in the 
record of the applications must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Judith Fernandes, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-7638 or e-mail, judith.fernandes@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 


